
BLESSING OF CECILIA ROOM AND COOLOCK LIBRARY RESOURCE CENTRE 

Continued… 

Fr Michael asked for God’s blessing on the Cecilia Room and Coolock Library Resource 
Centre facilities, that the rooms be a home for seeking, learning and teaching what is 
true.  He prayed that all students and staff who use these spaces may together grow in 
wisdom, hospitality and understanding.  Asking that those entrusted with educating our 
young people will guide students in their spiritual journeys to follow the Gospel values and 
assist others.   
 

Fr Michael was assisted by Fr James Kerr and altar server Kevin Simmons during the blessing 
liturgy, who we would like to offer our thanks to for celebrating such a wonderful occasion 
for the College.  We would like to thank our special guests Sr Rosemary Graham, Sr Helen 
Nolen and Mr Andrew Watson for their involvement in the blessing liturgy.  Invited guests, 
staff and students present at the liturgy felt God’s presence with the beautiful voices and 
musical talents of our College students and staff.  Following the blessing ceremony, invited 
guests had light refreshment in the Mercy Theatre Foyer.  A special thanks to Mrs Sandra 
Tiver and her ladies in making the lovely meal.   

 

Miss Paula Cox 
Director of Catholic Identity  


